Thornbridge Avenue | tel: 0114 239 9002 Sheffield S12 3AB

fax: 0114 264 4956

web: www.birley-pri.sheffield.sch.uk email: enquiries@birley-pri.sheffield.sch.uk



Executive Headteacher: Steve Robinson

25th November 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

As a family of schools we are trying to organise an ADHD 2 day training 'Parents Skills Training Licensed Instructor Programme' for Thursday and Friday 8th and 9th December 2016 at Birley College.

This is for parents/carers of children with ADHD or awaiting diagnosis, children with ASD or other neurodevelopmental conditions, children exhibiting challenging behaviour including gifted and talented and more able. The course will help develop more resilient learners; improve child mental health; improve the rate of progress and results.

If your child is currently on the SEND register and you feel this may be something that could be of interest to you could you please send me an email with your child's name, your name and a contact number and I will put you on the list for the course.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

KATIE LEWIS **SENDCO**

klewis@birley-pri.sheffield.sch.uk